
Comment on Notice 2013-22
from Joe Romano, Romano Wealth Management

on Monday, January 13, 2014

Comment:

I echo the comments and sentiments in the comment letter written by Chris Charles of Wulff Hansen & Co. I
think he has provided a very thoughtful and measured comment to this proposed rule.


